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November 1, 2005 

 
 

Ms. Liz Smith 
Tribune 

New York, NY 10016 
 

 
Dear Ms. Smith,  

 
So great to see you and Iris last Friday evening of the Texas Book Festival Gala.  

The photo of you and Sloane will appear in my December issue. I’m glad you 
were able to connect with Carolyn Farb in Houston when you were there. I know 

how dearly she thinks of you and Iris.   
 

Attached please find the latest issue of Brilliant. We love having Texas gal Jerry 

Hall on the cover and no doubt you’ll know some of the folks quoted in the 
feature on her.   

 
As you know, we only represent the best in Texas and are working hard seven 

days a week, 24 hours a day to make that happen as “the little magazine that 
could.” As a fellow journalist and sixth generation, I can attest how important 

that is to our goals.    
 

Again, we offer you an open door policy for anything we can help you with – 
always! Stay spectacular and I’m toasting yours and Iris’s continued success.     

 
 

Best regards from your #1 fan,  
 

 

 
Lance Avery Morgan  


